
From: Elva Nuno-O"Donnell
To: Hwang, Jin
Subject: Clarification Letter No. 2 - WSA Request Letter
Date: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 3:37:33 PM
Attachments: HC-ClarificationLetterNo2-toLADWP-10-2-18signed.pdf

Hi Jin,

Attached please find a clarification letter to address your additional scope follow-up questions
from October 2, 2018.

As usual, please feel free to reach out should you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Elva 

-- 
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA 91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*
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